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Pre-Race to the Rear27 W Tail End Transmission

Pre-Race to the Rear42 W Tail End Transmission

Pre-Race to the Rear40 W Tail End Rear Gear

Pitting before pit road is open13 20 Y Tail End 24

Pitting before pit road is open8 20 Y Tail End 24

Pitting before pit road is open32 20 Y Tail End 24

Speed-Entering pits34 22 Y Tail End 24

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

51 22 Y Tail End 24

Pitting before pit road is open40 50 Y Tail End 53

Pitting before pit road is open1 50 Y Tail End 53

Pitting before pit road is open43 50 Y Tail End 53

Speed-Exiting pits52 62 Y Tail End 65

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

40 62 Y Tail End 65

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

1 62 Y Tail End 65

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

43 62 Y Tail End 65

Speed-Exiting pits38 73 G Pass Thru 76

Speed-Exiting pits21 73 G Pass Thru 75

Safety violation1 75 G Other - See Notes 77 Pit-repair damage

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

1 77 G Pass Thru 88

Speed-Exiting pits32 85 G Pass Thru 87

Speed-Exiting pits51 85 G Pass Thru 87

Pitting before pit road is open96 107 Y Tail End 111

Pitting before pit road is open1 108 Y Tail End 111

Crewmember(s) over the wall too soon88 108 Y Tail End 111

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

36 109 Y Tail End 111

Pitting before pit road is open1 122 Y Tail End 125

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

6 122 Y Tail End 125

Unspecified1 154 G Other - See Notes 155 Pit-repair damage

Pitting before pit road is open34 159 Y Tail End 167

Pitting before pit road is open8 159 Y Tail End 167

Pitting before pit road is open17 159 Y Tail End 167

Pitting before pit road is open31 159 Y Tail End 167

Pitting before pit road is open48 160 Y Tail End 167

Pitting before pit road is open51 161 Y Tail End 167

Pitting before pit road is open3 162 Y Tail End 167

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

3 162 Y Tail End 167

InfractionNo Lap Flag
Lap
Assessed NotesPenalty



Speed-Entering pits6 162 Y Tail End 167

Speed-Entering pits19 162 Y Tail End 167

Non-compliant refueling (overflow
container)

48 162 Y Other - See Notes 164 2 Laps- Improper fueling

Car/Truck pitting out of the assigned pit
box

00 164 Y 1 Lap 166

Car/Truck pitting out of the assigned pit
box

62 164 Y 1 Lap 165

Pitting before pit road is open42 181 Y Tail End 184

Pitting before pit road is open2 188 Y Tail End 190

Pitting before pit road is open2 188 Y Tail End 190

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

2 188 Y Tail End 190

Unspecified8 191 R Other - See Notes 191 Garage-Pitting under red

Pitting before pit road is open20 191 Y Tail End 194

Pitting before pit road is open31 191 Y Tail End Garage

Pitting before pit road is open48 191 Y Tail End 194

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

48 191 Y Tail End 194

Pitting before pit road is open6 191 Y Tail End 194

Pitting before pit road is open13 191 Y Tail End 194

Pitting before pit road is open42 191 Y Tail End 194

Pitting before pit road is open3 191 Y Tail End 194

Crewmember(s) over the wall too soon17 192 Y Tail End 194

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

40 192 Y Tail End 194

Pitting before pit road is open17 195 Y Tail End 198

Pitting before pit road is open42 195 Y Tail End 198

Pitting before pit road is open88 195 Y Tail End 198

Crewmember(s) over the wall too soon40 196 Y Tail End 198

Pitting before pit road is open88 199 Y Tail End 205

Pitting before pit road is open62 199 Y Tail End Garage

Pitting before pit road is open9 199 Y Tail End Garage

Pitting before pit road is open14 199 Y Tail End Garage

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

2 200 Y Tail End 205

InfractionNo Lap Flag
Lap
Assessed NotesPenalty


